
 

 

 Exeter Budget Recommendation Subcommittee 

 

Human Services Budget Mtg. 

October 14, 2022 

12:30pm 

 

Meeting began at 12:30pm 

Members Present: Christine Soutter-Subcommittee Chair, Chris Zigmont-subcommittee Mem-

ber, Liz Canada-subcommittee member and Pam McElroy-Human Services 

The group discussed the human services grant funding requests for this year.  Two of the previ-

ous fund awardees (Ritchie McFarland and Waypoint) merged over the past year and therefore 

only one fund request was granted resulting in a 6.3% lower overall funding recommendation. 

The group discussed the general guidelines used to determine funding eligibility and amounts.  

The amount of residents served by each organization for the past two years was requested and 

Pam McElroy will be providing that information to the committee.  All documents can be found 

on the Town website as well.  All subcommittee members were in agreement that the funding 

requested for this year was reasonable.  

Meeting was adjourned at noon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine J. Soutter 


